
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/14/2013 10:45:59 AM
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Btw. I'm at the Hyatt and there is some car show going in. T

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0140913
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